
RÉSUMÉ DIGEST

SR 211 2021 Regular Session Barrow

Requests the La. Department of Health to study Medicaid rates for nonemergency medical
transportation services and potential means for financing those services and to report its
findings to the Senate Committee on Finance and the Senate Committee on Health and
Welfare not later than October 1, 2021.


